
For Action 
with Confidential Attachment 

February 7, 2020 Incident – Investigative Report 

Date:    December 15, 2020 
To:   TTC Board 
From:  General Counsel 

Chief Diversity & Culture Officer 

Reason for Confidential Information 

This report contains advice that is subject to solicitor-client privilege, including 
communications necessary for that purpose. 

This report contains information relating to litigation or potential litigation. 

This report contains information about labour relations. 

This report contains information relating to personal matters about an identifiable 
individual, including TTC employees. 

Summary 

The purpose of this report is to advise the TTC Board that staff will be submitting a 
report entitled: “February 7, 2020 Incident – Investigative Report” for the Board’s 
consideration on December 15, 2020.  

Contact 

Valerie Albanese, Head – Human Rights & Investigations 
416-393-6625
valerie.albanese@ttc.ca

Signature 

Brian Leck 
General Counsel 

Gemma Piemontese 
Chief Diversity & Culture Officer 
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